
This is written testimony in opposition to HB 2025.  When I see the misuse of our taxpayer 
dollars across the state of Oregon it sickens me that our liberal politicians have had free 
reign with our hard-earned money.  The state of our once beautiful cities (Portland and 
Salem) that I drive through are a testimony of this misuse.   

We are being hit on every side with tax hikes, and it has got to stop and until those in 
leadership can show fiscal responsibility, hard working Oregonians need to vote NO.   

Sincerely, 

Carla Barnes 
Dallas, Oregon 


